
  
  

 

Date: 25/08/2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

On behalf of the Fraternity Committee, it’s my pleasure to inform you all that 

we will be organizing a farewell ceremony to honour Shri Ashutosh Das, Deputy 

Registrar, Internal Audit, and Shri Pranab Kumar Ghosh, Senior Technical 

Assistant, Workshop, NIT Durgapur, in recognition of their prolonged 

association with NIT Durgapur as they approach their last working day at the 

institute on 31st August 2025. The farewell ceremony will take place in the 

Assembly Hall on 29th August, 2025 at 04:00 PM. We would highly appreciate 

your presence in the ceremony. 

 
_______________________________ 

(Dr. Anupam De) 
General Secretary, Fraternity Committee 

 


